Dear MATH 22A Student,

If you're interested in enrolling in MATH 22AL, please select any available section that fits your
schedule. Currently, all sections are full, and you'll be added to the waitlist, which is perfectly fine.

Being on the waitlist won't hinder your registration for 22A, access to Canvas, or obtaining your
username and password for a MATH Department class account to complete your lab work.

If you're on the waitlist, automatic enrollment in 22AL will occur at the beginning of the second
week of the quarter.

After enrolling in 22AL (whether enrolled or on the waitlist), please visit the course website
[https://www.math.ucdavis.edu/~daddel/MATH22AL/22AL_Home.html]

and follow the instructions on how to register. Start with LAB 1, available on the website and Canvas.

You can either participate in the introductory session on Tuesday, 1/9/24, or Thursday, 1/11/24, at
your scheduled time in the Math Computer Lab on the second floor of the Math Sciences Building
(MSB).

Alternatively, you can watch the instructional videos posted on Canvas from the pandemic era

(Caution: dates and pictures belong to the pandemic era) and refer to the provided PDF file explaining
the system and class operations to begin LAB1.

It's important to note that 22AL is only relevant for the introductory session; following that, all
activities will transition to an online format.

Thank you,
Dr. Daddel
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